
Emily Leonard 

2155 Ibis Isle Road 

Apartment 7 

Palm Beach, Florida 33480 

 

RE: 125 Worth Avenue 

March 27, 2023 

Dear Mayor Moore and the Palm Beach Town Council, 

I am writing to you to express my opposition to some of the renovation plans at 125 Worth Avenue.  
Specifically, I oppose the re-imagination of the mechanical roof shed into an actual floor where a tenant 
would be.  I also oppose increasing the footprint laterally. 

Since I have moved here, I have noticed that almost all projects require variances to our codes.  At what 
point do we either change the codes, or actually enforce the ones we have that protect our town from 
overdevelopment? 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Emily Leonard 

917-747-1754 


